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3. Preliminary CPS responses to the NRC Pre-implementation Audit
results;

4. SPDS Recommended Parameter Set - Report of the SPDS Parameter
Selection Task Force;

Se CPS SPDS Display Formats Design & T. k Force Evaluation
Results; and

6. Human Factors evaluation reports of the SPDS Display Formats
and color use.

Provided herein, as Attachments #2, #3, and #4 are the Item #4, #5, and
#6 documents, respectively, identified above. Since the areas of
concern identified in the NRC audit primarily relate to the SPDS
Parameters, the associated Critical Safety Functions, data validation
techniques, display format and human factors design criteria, these
attachments provide the basis for the SPDS functional design. As such,
these documents will fulfill this latter submittal commitment.

The Staff provided 1P with a summary of the 2/20/85 meeting via
letter, from B. Siegel (Clinton Licensing Project Manager), dated
February 21, 1985. In this letter it was stated that the results of the
SPDS Action Plan appeared to addiess all the Staff concerns identified
during the SPDS Pre-implementation Audit. Telephone discussions with
the lead NRC reviewer, Mr. George Lapinskv of the Human Factors
Engineering Branch, during the week ending March 15, 1985, provided
additional information in response to questions related to the 2/20/85
presentation material. Attachment #5 provides a list of these questions
and the corresponding responses. Mr. Lapinsky indicated verbally that
these responses should be acceptable. Finally, Attachment #6 is a list
of the current SPDS Parameters and identifies the number of sensor
signals and the associated data validation techniques for each of these
parameters. This list was requested by Mr. Lapinsky during the
referenced telephone conversations.

With the information contained herein, IP considers the concerns
identified by the Staff during the CPS SPDS Design Verification Audit
to be resolved. As such, IP is proceeding with the implementation of
the current SPDS design to fulfill the requirements of NUREG-0737,
Supplement #1 (per Generic Letter 82-22). Our basic schedule for SPDS
implementation was provided during the 2/20/85 meeting. A detailed
integrated schedule is currently peing developed to meet these needs.
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Should the NRC Staff have any comments regarding the implementation
of SPDS at Clinton, please contact me at (217) 935-8351, extension 324,

Sincerely yours,

Director - icensing
and Configuration
Nuclear Station Engineering

TLR/1lab
Attachments (6)

ce: B. L. Siegel, NRC Clinton Licensing Project Manager
NRC Resident Office
Regional Administrator, Region III, USNRC
I1linois Department of Nuclear Safety



